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Background

 The National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
(NTIA) has requested that ICANN “convene a multistakeholder process 
to develop a plan to transition the U.S. government stewardship role” 
with regard to the IANA Functions and related root zone management. 
In making its announcement, the NTIA specified that the transition 
proposal must have broad community support and meet the following 
principles:

Support and enhance the multistakeholder model
Maintain the security, stability, and resiliency of the Internet 
DNS
Meet the needs and expectation of the global customers and 
partners of the IANA services
Maintain the openness of the Internet.

NTIA also specified that it would not accept a proposal that replaces the 
NTIA role with a government-led or an intergovernmental organization 
solution.

On June 6 ICANN proposed the creation of an IANA Stewardship 
Transition Coordination Group (ICG) “responsible for preparing a 
transition proposal reflecting the differing needs of the various affected 
parties of the IANA functions.”

It was determined that Stewardship Transition proposals for each of the 
IANA functions should be developed by the directly affected 
communities, the IETF and IAB for IANA functions related to Internet 
Protocol Parameters; the NRO, the ASO, and the RIRs for functions 
related the management and distribution of numbering resources; and 
the GNSO and ccNSO for functions related to the Domain Name 
System. These efforts will inform the work of the ICG, whose 
responsibility is to develop an overall integrated transition proposal from 
these autonomously developed components. 

Two of IANA’s global directly affected communities, the addressing and 
Internet protocol parameter communities, have responded to the NTIA’s 
announcement and the formation of the ICG, by establishing working 
groups to provide input on their specific needs and expectations with 
respect to the IANA Stewardship Transition.

This CWG was formed as an integral part of this transition process, and 
to develop a proposal for the elements of the IANA Stewardship 
Transition that directly affect the naming community.
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